THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
March 17th, 2016
SUBJECT:
Reject the vestibule BId for North Park and New Highland Elementary Schools renovation project 
ISSUE

 The Board needs to reject bids for North Park and New Highland vestibule renovation project.
FACTS


We did not receive a completed bid package for New Highland or North Park projects.  Only received a bid on the outdoor fencing area at North Park.
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education reject bids for the North Park/New Highland vestibule Project and look to competively negotiate for the work.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I Move the Hardin County Board of Education reject bids for the North Park/New Highland vestibule Project and look to competively negotiate for the work. 
